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Over the last few weeks, you may have heard of the Coronavirus that is
raising health concerns across the globe. According to the Health Department,
the general public in Wisconsin and in the US is at low risk of contracting the
COVID-19. As always, the safety & well-being of our staff and members
remains paramount to all that we do at the Door County YMCA.

Here are a few measures we're taking to keep you healthy:
¢ Added hand sanitization units at all our branch locations
e Added disinfecting procedures to ensure that our facilities and program
locations remain safe
¢ Remain in constant contact with our national office at Y-USA and will
forward any additional recommendations related to COVID-19

Sincerely,
Tom Beerntsen, CEO
Door County YMCA

Learn More

STAY CONNECTED @ ‘ www.DoorCountyYMCA.org



https://files.constantcontact.com/1a3e098a001/f2ea5740-7ec9-4fe1-8955-9cf87b6fa0ca.pdf

